
Hello Everyone! 

We hope that you have all had a lovely Easter and have managed to have a lot of fun 
times with your family in this gorgeous weather.  We know that it is very strange not 
being able to go and visit family and friends but we are sure that you are still making 
lots of memories together and remembering to be good!  

We are missing you all terribly and cannot wait for things to start to go back to 
normal and we all get to be together at Nursery again!  

We have put together some activities for you to have some fun with and share with 
your grown-ups and brothers and sisters.  Don’t forget to send us all of your lovely 
photographs to our nursery email address. 

Please stay safe and healthy and we are keeping our fingers crossed that we will see 
you all soon. 

Love 

Everyone at Nursery. 

 


